
Revised CPG 
Posting Procedures 



Staffing Review of Work Processes

•Approximately two years into recentralization

•Have consistently met turnaround time for eligible 
lists.

• Increased staff knowledge in MQ review



Staffing’s Focus for the Future

• More consultative role/partnership with agencies to hire the best

• Increase our knowledge of ever changing State classified jobs

• Develop more supplemental questions & ranking procedures

• Reduce time spent on minimally qualified candidates

• Enhance communication with candidates through status 
messages



Goals for CPG Postings

• Streamline postings to communicate the proper 
message to applicants

• Focus on actual job duties in the Examples of Work 
portion of the posting



Revised Eligible List Process

•One eligible list will be created for lowest CPG level 
announced.

• Candidates are qualified for lowest level MQ.  Agencies may 
extend offers for that level with no further action.

• If interested in extending offer at a higher level, agency 
must request verification from SCS that candidate qualifies.



Verification Process

• Contact consultant assigned to the applicable posting

• Quick turnaround assured-Email response usually 
within a few hours, no longer than one work day

• Documentation in NEOGOV as “Comment” on eligible 
list



What will you see in NEOGOV?



Effective date of new process:

• April 3, 2017

•Updates will be made to the HR Handbook and LA 
Careers Quick Sheets as needed.



Questions?



Whom to contact with questions:

• Rainette Stephens, Staffing Division Administrator

• (225) 219-7867 or rainette.Stephens@la.gov

• Joan Haase, Staffing Assistant Division Administrator

• (225) 342-8550 or joan.haase@ la.gov

• Your assigned Staffing consultant


